
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300     Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

January 20th             Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

During this morning’s assembly, students got to hear from children’s book  
author Simon Calcavecchia.  A former rugby player, he suffered a life changing 
injury that left him a quadriplegic.  In addition to sharing about discovering his 
life’s purpose as an author and motivational speaker, he spoke about having a 
growth mindset, a sense of adventure, and persevering through life’s challenges.   
His books create disability awareness and have themes of inclusion, kindness,  
and never giving up! 

~ Mrs. Lopez,  
GWE Principal  

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com 

January is School Board Appreciation Month! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thurs Friday 

23) 

School 
Board 
Meeting 
6pm 

24) 

 

25)  26)  
Strategic 
Planning 
Meeting 
6pm 

27)  
Spirit Day 
~ Wear  
Patterns! 

30)  
Deadline: 
Grades 3-5 
Cooking  
Recipes  

31)  
Deadline 
Hi-Cap 
Referrals 

 

FEBRUARY 

Deadline: 5th Gr 
Yearbook Design 
Baby Photos 

2) 

 

3)  

No School- 
Semester 
Break 

6) 

 

7) 

 

8) 

 
 

9) 

 

10) Movie 
Night – 
TBA 
6pm 

 

¿Preguntas? Llama a la Sra. Lopez,  
360-582-3301, por ayuda. 

 Vision & Hearing Results: Volunteers from 
the NW Lion’s Foundation completed school 
vision and hearing screening for K, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, and 5th grade students at Greywolf 
Elementary on Jan. 19, 2023. You will be 

notified if there is any concern by 
mail. If you do not receive information 

from Health Services, it means your 
student met the standards stipulated by Wash-
ington State in Chapter 246-760 WAC:.  

Questions? Call 360-582-3305 or contact  
Sonja Bittner RN District Nurse  
sbittner@sequimschools.org 

Volunteers from Sequim & Port Angeles Lion Clubs 

Simon Calvacecchia’s 

Adventures of Frank & Mustard 
www.frankandmustard.com 

  ~SPIRIT DAY ~  
Friday January 27th 

Pattern Day! 
Stripes, plaids, polka dots,  

checkers, animal print 
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 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 

Volunteer  

Portal 2023 

We have many volunteer  
opportunities at Greywolf.  

Please complete the volunteer 
registration if interested.  

gwe.sequimschools.org/
volunteer 

Needs: 
LUNCH TIME Volunteers 

Copying for Staff 
Classroom Volunteers 

Art Volunteers 

Mr. Fox will be connecting 
with volunteers to schedule. 

360-582-3302 

Calling all Future  
2nd, 3rd, 4th & 5th Grade 

Chefs! 

o Sequim School District’s food  
service provider, Sodexo  is  
sponsoring  their “Future Chefs” 
Competition on March 18. 

o Deadline: Recipe entries 
must be submitted by  
January 30th.  

o Questions?  
Please contact Tandi @ 
360-582-3432 

What is a Strategic Plan? Strategic Planning is a focus on the future. It is the means by which the school district and the community contrib-

ute toward defining priorities, making decisions, and setting goals for our school system. In the end, a guiding document will be developed 

to articulate the goals, objectives, and desired measurable outcomes. We would love for you to be a part of this journey with Sequim School 

District. 

 

How can YOU participate in our strategic planning process? Come join a round table! Superintendent Nickels will lead us through an intro-

duction to the planning process and will begin our round table discussions to share perspectives and brainstorm ideas. Our collaborative 

gatherings will include a combination of presentations and forward-thinking discussion activities. We appreciate participants' active involve-

ment if you can attend just one or all of the scheduled sessions. All meetings will take place at the Guy Cole Event Center (202 North Blake 

Avenue Directions) from 6pm-7:30pm 

• Thursday, January 12, 2023- Strategic Planning Process Introduction and Reflections 

• Thursday, January 26, 2023- Workforce Needs and Societal Changes 

• Thursday, February 9, 2023- Workforce Readiness and Skills for the Future 

• Thursday, March 2, 2023- Identifying 21st Century Competencies  

• Thursday, March 16, 2023- Portrait of a Graduate, Competencies, Integrated with District Goals 

• Thursday, April 13, 2023- Vision to Mission: Competencies and S.W.O.T. Analysis 

• Thursday, May 11, 2023- Strategic Plan Goals Development and Portrait of a Graduate Logo Creation 

• Thursday, May 25, 2023- Strategic Plan Goals Development and Portrait of a Graduate Logo Creation continued 

• Thursday, June 8, 2023- Strategic Plan Objectives Development and Portrait of a Graduate Logo Creation 

• Monday, June 19, 2023- School Board Presentation 

We look forward to your ideas and participation. Thank you for your time and commitment to providing the best education for  

Sequim students. RSVP’s are appreciated but feel free to attend if the opportunity presents itself. Our focus on the future is poised to bring 

our students real world and innovative educational opportunities. 

Questions?: 360-582-3260 

 

o Cover Contest: Designs must be sub-
mitted on an 8.5x11 sheet of paper. 
(Spelling is very IMPORTANT and 
errors unfortunately won’t qualify) 

o Student name and teacher’s name 
should be on the back of the paper. 

o Winners will be SURPRISED when 
they see their artwork in or  
on the yearbook! 

Baby Photos: Families please 
submit baby photo or toddler 
to  Mrs. Lamb in our office. 
Greywolf@sequimschools.org 
or deliver a photo to the of-
fice for scanning and it will 
be returned. 

Yearbook 2023 
Attention 5th Graders 
DEADLINE is February 1st 
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Now accepting Grades 2nd & 3rd too! 

Deadline extended through January 30th! 

https://entries.futurechefschallenge.com/ 

https://entries.futurechefschallenge.com/
https://entries.futurechefschallenge.com/


"The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event 
and assumes no responsibility for it.  In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting 
distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in 
any court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' 
fees and judgments or awards." 

REGISTER ONLINE 

T-Ball: $85 

Prep – Seniors: $100 

Sequim Little League 
Registration | 2023 Season 

Assessments for Prep - Senior divisions and in person registration  1/28/23 

11:00 - 2:00 located at Carrie Blake Park 2/04/23 at 11:00 - 2:00 located at Carrie Blake Park  

https://www.sequimlittleleague.com/
https://www.sequimlittleleague.com/


"The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event 
and assumes no responsibility for it.  In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting 
distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in any 
court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' fees and 
judgments or awards." 

https://www.sequimjuniorsoccer.com/
https://www.sequimjuniorsoccer.com/

